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Comments: I am writing in regards to the recent amendment to abolish the reintroduction of the black-footed

ferret. I do not agree with this action. Black-footed ferret is vital to the region and their main diet is the prairie dog

which is more ideal and humane way of dealing with the prairie dog encroachment into non Federal Land. We

should do whatever we can to preserve are nature's inhabitants and our natures fragile ecosystem. Shooting is

not a natural order of things and is therefore inhumane. 


